LAMBERTVILLE MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY

PO Box 300

Lambertville, New Jersey 08530

Phone: 609-397-1496 Fax: 609-397-1184

 $\frac{thorn@lambertvillemua.com}{kleary@lambertvillemua.com} \\ \frac{kleary@lambertvillemua.com}{kleary@lambertvillemua.com}$

COVID-19 UPDATE:

To: General Public

From: Thomas F. Horn, E.D.

CC: City of Lambertville, LMUA Board, Staff

Date: 3/30/20

Re: Lambertville MUA Administration Building

Closed to Until Further Notice

Please

Take Notice: As per the President's social distancing guidelines set in order to prevent the spread of COVIT-19 our office will remain closed to the public but still

operational until further notice.

Sump pump inspections will remain suspended until further notice. Should you have an upcoming closing please contact our office to be placed on a scheduling list to be inspected at a later date.

Sewer Payments:

- Drop off at our lockbox located at the top of the main stairs on the gate in front of the office located across the road from the boat launch.
- Online: http://lambertvillemua.com/services/pay-your-bill/
- Mailed: Lambertville MUA, PO Box 300, Lambertville, NJ 08530

Our office will be available via phone or email, Monday-Friday from 8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. at 609-397-1496, mege@lambertvillemua.com or thorn@lambertvillemua.com

Stay safe and healthy. Additional information regarding COVID-19 can be found online at; http://www.co.hunterdon.nj.us/coronavirus.html; www.cdc.gov; https://www.nj.gov/